
 
 

  
 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

S73-23 MINIMUM PERCENTAGE OF COURSES WITH LETTER 
GRADES REQUIRED FOR MASTER'S PROGRAM; GRADUATE 
EDUCATION 

Legislative History:
 

Document dated June 20, 1973.
 

At its meeting of May 14, 1973, the Academic Council passed the following policy as presented by 

Donald Keesey of the Instruction and Research Committee.
 

ACTION BY UNIVERSITY PRESIDENT:
 

"Approved." Signed: John H. Bunzel, June 20, 1973.
 

ADDENDUM TO GRADING POLICY 


S 73-23 


WHEREAS, The California Educational Code requires that a Master's degree approved program must 
contain a minimum of 30 semester units, and 

WHEREAS, A grade point average of 3.0(B) or better must be maintained in completing a Master's 
degree program; therefore, be it 

RESOLVED: That at least 60% of courses on Master's degree program shall be courses in which letter 
grades are assigned. 


